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PTA Update  

Thank you to everyone who has expressed and interested in being involved in our school PTA. Following the PTA's 

AGM I am delight to share with you our PTA Committee updates.  

Chair - Tom  Treasurer - Clare  Secretary - Danielle  
 

Marketing - Pernilla  Communications - Charlotte  Events - Isobel & Michelle  

Our newly elected committee is looking forward to delivering another fantastic year of events and 

fundraising for the school. Preparations are well underway for this years PTA Christmas Shop and 

more information will follow soon. In the meantime, we’re delighted to announce that an amazing 

£4,103.41 was raised by our incredible PTA last academic year. This week, we have sent out to all 

parents and carers the PTA Chairs' report that gives more detail about all the PTA involvement  for 

last year. We’d like to say a massive thank you to everyone who supported the PTA and we look 

forward to all the exciting plans for this year. We have a few non-committee roles still open - please 

email woodfordprimarypta@gmail.com if you would like to get involved.  

             Mrs Drake, Head of School  

Important Dates  

29th Nov 8.30 Governor Conference  

4th Dec 16.30 Academy Committee  
  Meeting  

7th Dec Save the Children - Christmas  
  Jumper Day  

11th Dec 9.40 EYFS Dress Rehearsal  

12th Dec 9.30 EYFS Christmas   
  Performance  

13th Dec  9.40 KS1 Dress Rehearsal 

14th Dec 9.30 KS1 Christmas Performance  

18th Dec YR & Y1 Rex Visit  

For a full summary of dates over the year, 
our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

 

Christmas Production   

To minimise disruption during performances, please consider if 

younger siblings are able to watch the performance without 

disruption and sit somewhere that allows you to step out of the 

hall if necessary.   

Due to the space available in the hall, places are restricted to 

two audience members per family. This allows for an audience 

of 120 people for the children to perform for. Please sign up for 

your two places via our online booking system by clicking here.  

Please sign up for your two places via our online booking 

system  EYFS or KS1  

To book a grandparent place at the dress rehearsal please click 

the link EYFS or KS1. 

 Each grandparent needs to book separately.  

Kids Club & Pre-School places  

If you need to make a change to your Kids Club or Pre-School 

booking pattern, we will now be making updates every half 

term. This means that any notification of changes will come into 

effect on the first day of the following half term. This will replace 

the 4 week notice period.  

Thank you to everyone who has been paying off their Kids 

Club/Pre-School fees for this half term. Please ensure that you 

pay this half terms fees off and that there is a zero balance by 

Monday 18th December 2023 by 9am.   

 
Christmas Jumper Day  

On Thursday 7 December, millions of children 

up and down the country will come together to 

‘Make the world better with a sweater.’ To find 

out more click here. We are inviting the 

children to come to school in a Christmas 

Jumper to support Save the Children. Please 

note this is an updated date to the one on the 

annual planner.  
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